
DFSA Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

February 9, 2017 

Dearborn Fire Service Area Station 
 

Meeting Called To Order:   10:02 a.m. 

 

Attendance:  Louise Watson, Roy Stock, Adrienne Kernaghan, Ellis Misner, Jill Parker and 

Virginia Jamruszka-Misner 

 

Members of the Public Present: None 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Adrienne motioned to accept the January 5, 2017 and January 18, 2017 

Meeting Minutes as written and Ellis seconded the motion.  The Board unanimously approved 

the minutes as written.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: The January Treasurer’s Report was reviewed including the Monthly 

Transaction Report and the Budget Detail FY 2017.  Ellis motioned to accept the January 

Treasurer’s Report as written and Jill seconded the motion.  The Board unanimously approved 

the Transaction Report as written.   

 

The Board agreed to move $50,000 into the reserve fund. 

 

Please see included Treasurer’s Reports in the Addendum at the end of these minutes. 

 

 

Chief's Report: 

 

DVFD 

Chief's Report 

January 2017 

Events: 

• No Events. 

 

Training:  

 

 

1/18 1900 Wolf 

Creek 

Supplemental. Energy  

turn offs 

2 Roy, Karen 

1/21 

 

0900 Dearborn Snow Plow, ICS 4 Roy, Karen, Jordan, Heather, 

Amy, Cindy, Jerry 

1/22 1030 Wolf 

Creek 

Ice Rescue 5 Roy, Karen 

 

1/23 1830 Cascade Mercy Flight landing zone 

training 

2 Roy, Karen, Jerry, Amy, 

Cindy, John 



Station County Fire Councils: 

• L&C – Nothing to report. 

• Cascade – Nothing to report. 

 

Trucks, Buildings and Grounds: 

• Command 1601 – no problems 

• Pumper 1611 – no problems  

• Tender 1621 – no problems  

• Brush 1631 – no problems 

• Brush 1632 – no problems 

• ATV – no problems 

• Building A – no problems  

• Building B – Heater is working, needed to be cleaned. 

• Grounds – no problems  

 

Information Items: 

Sal’s hours for the month: 7 hrs 

 

New items:  

 

 

General Business: 

Review of Progress on Cistern – Roy 

No change since our last meeting due to the weather. 

 

Review of Progress on New Garage – Ellis 

It is a good idea for us to dissolve our nonprofit status since we are not continuing to pursue the 

USDA grant/loan. 

 

We are approved for a $65,000 secured loan through First Security Bank in Fairfield.   

 

We ran an ad in the Independent Record out of Helena for bids on the new garage and the project 

is listed on the Great Falls Building Exchange website out of Great Falls. 

 

Adrienne moved to adjourn this Board of Trustees Meeting and Jill seconded the motion.  The 

Board unanimously approved to adjourn at 11:01 p.m.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted February 9, 2017,                                     

 

                                            
DFSA Secretary                                                                    

          Chair Dearborn Fire Service Area 

      

 



 

Addendum 

      

 



 

 
 

 



 

         

          


